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13th February 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are pleased to announce that Mrs Harris will be the new teacher in Rowan 

Investigators from Monday 24th April. To give the children an opportunity to get 

to know her, she will be meeting the children on Friday 17th and Friday 24th 

March.  

To ensure this class has continuity Mrs Harris will teach these children until July 

2018. 

I would like to thank you for your continued support. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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